




CANV Board and a formal mechanism has not been established to ensure an uninterrupted 

representation of the Napa County Board of Supervisors on the CANV Board of Directors since 

2004 (see attached Board of Supervisors agenda letter dated October 19, 2004). 

Community Action of Napa Valley has been in contact with a representative of the Napa County 

Counsel's Office, and we strongly support the proposed Board resolution to appoint the Director of 

the Health and Human Services Agency or the Director's Designee and the Director of Housing and 

Homeless Services or the Director's Designee as the representatives for the Board of Supervisors to 

the CANV Board of Directors. 

In order to maintain CANV' s close collaboration with other services across Napa County, ensure 

formal County participation on the CANV' s board of Directors, and help CANV to maintain the 

tripartite structure of its Board as required by law, we also strongly support the resolution to have 

Board of Supervisors authorize the HHSA and HHS Directors to designate staff to serve on the 

CANV Board for two-year terms should the directors choose not to serve directly on the CANV 

Board. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

Sincereli; / � 
Drene J�:" l:ve Director 
Community Action of Napa Valley 
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